
 
 

RE: Upcoming Union Dues Survey  

April 8, 2021 

 

Dear Members, 

We will be conducting a survey via Survey Monkey regarding Union Dues. Last year 
before the pandemic, a dues increase was on the General Meeting Agenda. This 
discussion now needs to be addressed. A survey with options will be sent out for 
membership input before any vote is scheduled.  

Only members that have subscribed to receive union updates and bulletins will receive 
the survey link. If you have not already subscribed, please do so now subscribe here.    
If you have any questions, please address them to your unit VP.  

Thank you.  

 

In Solidarity,    

 

Shireen Clark 

President, CUPE Local 374 

 

https://app.cyberimpact.com/clients/33368/subscribe-forms/66424C12-D390-423B-9B48-B7A53FB495AF

